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24th January 2025 
 
Dear parents and carers, 

We are thrilled to announce that we now have the keys to our brand-new academy building. After spending 
some time in the temporary building, this is an exciting milestone for us, and we want to share our transition 
plans with you. Please see the important dates below for your reference: 

Friday 31st January – Pupils will visit Newquay Primary Academy between 9am-11am for a special whole 
school assembly, a tour of their new classroom, and a play time. Parents should drop pupils off in the usual 
manner and time at WAX Sports Centre. 

Friday 7th February – Parent drop-off at Newquay Primary Academy where pupils will register, enjoy an hour-
long lesson, have playtime, and then return to the current building. If your child is attending breakfast club on 
Friday 7th February then please drop them off at the new academy building from 8am. This is to give parents and 
pupils an opportunity for a practice drop off run at the new school. 

Tuesday 11th February – Parent tours for current parents. Morning tour: 10am – 11am, Afternoon tour: 1pm – 
2pm, Evening tour: 5.30pm – 6:30pm. 

Please note that these parent tours are exclusively for current parents. We will be arranging tours for 
prospective parents in the summer term after the allocation of places for the EYFS class. To participate in the 
parent tour on Tuesday 11th February, please use the link below to book your slot. 

Click here to book a slot for the tour 

Thursday 13th February – Pupils will spend the afternoon at the new academy building and parents will collect 
them directly from there at 3:00pm. After Academy Club  ( the wrap around provision 3-6pm) will also take 
place in the new school, so parents will collect from there. This is to give parents and pupils an opportunity for 
a practice pick up run at the new school. 

On Thursday 13th February the after academy Choir club will be cancelled. 

In the coming week, we will be spending time getting to know the new site better. Once we have a clearer 
understanding of the routines and timetabled events, we will communicate further details with you. We 
understand that this is a lot to take in, so we will send out regular reminders to ensure you have all the 
information you need. 

We look forward to sharing this exciting next chapter with you! 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr Craig Hayes 

Executive Headteacher 
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